
Halloween Celebrations at Bellmoore 

 

Can include the following: 

 Staff and students can participate in black and orange day (no costumes) 

 Classrooms can engage in seasonal activities  

 Parents can send their child (only) with a special snack that is peanut free/nut free.  

 

Will not include the following: 

 Costumes 

 Parade 

 Dance 

 Shared treats 

 

We hope that our families find a safe way to celebrate Halloween on the 31st. As always, we 

remain committed to keeping our Bellmoore family safe and secure in their learning 

environment. 

 

 

 


